
100 King Street West, 2nd Floor 

Hamilton ON  Canada L8P 1A2 

www.hamilton.ca 

April 22, 2024 
Attention:     Residents / Businesses 

Construction Notice for Contract C15-42-24(HS) 
Garner Road East -Trunk Sanitary Sewer Extension 

Dear Resident: 

The City of Hamilton has a contract with Earth Boring Company Ltd. to complete works as 
called for under contract C15-42-24(HS). Construction is scheduled to commence on or 
about    May 1, 2024 and be substantially completed by end of November 2024, weather 
permitting.  The work involves sanitary sewer installation via microtunneling and 
horizontal directional drilling and road some minor road restorations. 

As construction progresses, you may experience some inconveniences such as noise, 
dust, temporary disruption of water service and restricted traffic movement. Due to the 
nature of the works involved, movement during construction within the project limits will be 
strictly westbound movement only. Also please note, garbage/recycling pick up will 
be on thursdays for both sides of Garner Road, for the duration of this project. We ask 
you to please mark your containers, so they may be returned to you accordingly. 

Every effort will be made to do the work in a timely manner and to keep any inconvenience 
to a minimum. We ask for your patience during this period.  However, for the duration of 
the project, the City of Hamilton on-site inspector will be made available to explain the 
sequence of work and answer any construction-related questions.  If you have a medical 
condition or any physical conditions that may require special attention, please advise the 
Construction Section as soon as possible. 

This notice is your connection to the Construction Section.  Please keep it in a convenient 
location for future reference.  As well, please refer to the general notes on the reverse side 
of this page.  We ask for your co-operation during this period and request that any 
questions regarding this work be directed to either: 

• The City’s on-site inspector, Chris Mirrosol
• The City’s Project Manager, Tania Di Campli, Tania.DiCampli@Hamilton.ca
• The City of Hamilton Construction Section 

o ConstructionServices@hamilton.ca
o 365-324-8417

Respectfully, 

Tania Di Campli 
Project Manager, Construction 
Public Works Department 

cc: Craig Cassar, Ward 12 

Public Works Department 

Engineering Services Division, Construction Section 

 905-546-4313 (Telephone) 905-546-2463 (Facsimile)


